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LIVING LETTERS PRISON MINISTRY 
Please Pray For 

The Kersh Family 
 

“But when he saw the multitudes, he was moved with compassion on them, because they fainted, 

and were scattered abroad, as sheep having no shepherd.” 

Matthew 9:36 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saints and Faithful Brethren, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. I trust this 

letter finds you doing well.  

Since our last prayer letter things have been very busy. In March, we had 

the privilege of being part of two Missions Conferences. One at Bible Baptist 

Church in Bluefield, WV and the other at our home church. I am so thankful that 

churches are still having meetings like this and challenging God’s people about 

the need for missions. In the prisons, we are seeing more volunteers wanting to 

come in and preach God’s Word to the men there. Things seem to be back to 

what they were before the COVID era. 

On April 1st, during a Bible Study at the prison I had the opportunity to 

lead a young man to the Lord. How ironic that on what is known as April Fool’s 

Day a man made the wisest decision one could make and trusted the Lord as his 

Saviour.   

At the beginning of May, I had the opportunity to work with Rock of 

Ages Prison Ministry when they came to the prison where I am volunteer 

chaplain to do a three-day revival meeting. We had three great services with 4 

men making professions of faith. As we have started a new year, we have stayed 

as busy as ever in the prison ministry.  

As always, I want to thank you for your continued faithfulness in giving 

and for your prayers for our family. If there is ever a time when you would like 

for us to come by your church to give an update on the ministry or preach, 

please let us know; our contact information is on the left side of our prayer 

letter.  

 

 

“Remembering them that are in bonds, as bound with them;” (Heb. 13:3) 

 
Your Missionaries to the Prisons, 

   Jason Kersh Matt.7:21 
                   Jason Kersh and family 

   Matthew 7:21 
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                          2 Corinthians 3:2 
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